Canadian PETITION
Tu p a ye r s Strengthen Transparency in Saskatchewan Municipalities
Federation

To Premier Scott Moe,
Taxpayers deserve accountability and transparency from our municipal governments.
Many municipalities are posting their basic financial documents online, but some are struggling.

The Saskatchewan government has all of these financial documents and should work with municipalities post this information
online like other provinces.

We, the undersigned, call on Premier Moe to work with municipalities to ensure all taxpayers can find their communities’
financial statements online.
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Please copy and distribute. Completed petitions can be emailed to: prairie@taxpayer.com or mailed to:

Canadian Taxpayers Federation, 501 — 2201 11" Ave, Regina, SK S4P 0J8
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